
Hello 

Welcome!
To the 2017 Summer Paddling Program at Senobe Aquatic Club

• Returning members have early access to register for programs until March 31st 

Registration will be open to new members on April 1st.
• On May 1st Paddler Family Memberships will increase by $55; register early to 

avoid the higher rate.

Click on the link below to register for the 2016 season.

http://registration.senobe.com/members2017

Refund Policy
Refund requests due to medical reasons and other unforeseen event will be evaluated 
on a case by case basis. 

Payment
• We are also happy to announce that e-transfer is our preferred method of 
payment this year.  

o E-transfer to Treasurer@senobe.com with password/answer = Senobe.  Do 
not change or make your own password.  Please identify the names of the 
paddlers you are registering for the summer program in the comments section 
of your e-transfer.

• Credit Card via Paypal
• Cheque - deposit to secure member mailbox in locker #191 in the coaches 
office at Senobe.

All payments are due upon registration and must be paid in FULL; this is a requirement to 
participate in the summer program, day camp or the regattas.  Please contact the 
registrar if you require payment options or are applying for Kid sport grants etc...

Important Registrations Reminders:
• All family member registrations include a mandatory fundraising fee ($50) and a 

capital improvement fee ($50).  The Capital improvement fee is used for Boat 

and facility upkeep

• Daycamp is mandatory for any children 12 years of age and younger as of 

January 1st 2017 and who do not have full time supervision at the club. 

• Lockers are limited and will be released on a first come first serve basis; we will 

not be holding any lockers. Please do not purchase a male locker if your child is 

a female.  

o We will be switching locker room this summer.  The girls will now become 

the boys locker room. 



• Boat Storage is limited. Please make sure you add this to your membership if you 

have a boat.  

• ACDCK fees are a requirement for all paddler 7 years and older, regardless of 

whether or not they will be racing. 

Please double check your registration before you submit, you will not be able to make 
any changes to your registration once you submit. Please contact Lorie Collins at 
membership@senobe.com of you needs to make any changes

Some important dates to keep in mind:
• Preferred Registration for past members closes March 31st

• Early Bird Registration closes May 1st

• You can expect the first day to be scheduled on the afternoon of June 30th, our 
Senobe Fun Day 

• Daycamp will begin on Monday July 3rd

To register for this season, please go to: 

http://registration.senobe.com/members2017

On behalf of the executive, we hope you have an enjoyable summer. See you on the 
lake!

Lorie Collins
Registrar, Senobe 

Please bookmark our webpage:  http://www.senobe.com/home/
Find us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/SenobeAquatic/

To unsubscribe please click here and put remove in the subject line -
Thank you!


